Martin Julie Mikulas
MOFI@JEJEG Regional Land Manager

September 21, 2020

Mr. Peter Hays

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Iverson M-2011-001, Follow-up to inspection dated August 5, 2020

Dear Mr. Hays:

Please accept this letter as our written response to the item due 09/21/2020.

CORRECTIVE ACTIONS: The Division will require the Operator to remove the woody vegetation, treat the
structures to prevent the establishment of woody vegetation in the spillways and provide evidence of the

completed work.

RESPONSE: Documentation attached to show clearing of woody vegetation. Spillways were sprayed with
the following herbicides:

e Roundup Max (glyphosate)

e Ecomazapyr (Imazapyr 27.8%)

e Tordon RTU - for larger stumps

Please let me know if anything additional is needed at this time (970) 407-3631.

Sincerely,
Q%M%{Maa»
Julie Mikulas

Regional Land Manager

Rocky Mountain Division — Northern Office

1800 N Taft Hill Road, Fort Collins, CO 80534
julie.mikulas@martinmarietta.com
www.martinmarietta.com



Iverson West Spillway
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lverson East Spillway
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